
Come and join the 
adventure! 

April 12, 2023 
 
Dear Guardians/Parents, 
 
Spring is here, and we are already planning for SUMMER and 
Summer School Adventure! Plans for an exciting summer school 
program have already begun. The New Haven School District will 
be offering an educational program highlighted with activities 
students are sure to enjoy. This is an adventure your children do 
not want to miss. Summer School Adventure is a full-day (7:50 
a.m. - 2:50 p.m.) program beginning May 23 and ending June 23 
for students entering Kindergarten through eighth grade. Transportation will be provided for 
students living in the New Haven School District; however, routes may vary from the regular 
school year. Breakfast ($1.75) and lunch ($2.45 K-6 & $2.55 Gr7&8) will be offered at regular 
school prices. (If you qualify for free/reduced meals during the school year, you qualify during 
summer school. Any non-resident student would need to complete a form & submit to New 
Haven. If you did not complete a form for the 2022-23 school year, please request a form 
from any school office & return to NHES to determine eligibility for free/reduced prices during 
the summer school session.) 
 
Summer School Adventure is a great way to keep your children active - mentally and 
physically. Our teaching staff prepares fun, “hands-on” lessons in math, reading, language 
arts, science, and social studies. Core academic classes will be taught in the morning and 
activity classes will be in the afternoon.  
 
Many field trips will be offered during Summer School Adventure. We are working on 
scheduling trips, spirit days, interesting visitors, and more. If your child registers for New 
Haven volleyball or basketball camps, transportation will be provided so they can participate.  
 
If you still need another reason to sign up for Summer School Adventure, here is it! Students 
may earn rewards for their overall summer school attendance/behavior. Students can receive 
up to $50 simply by being at school every day and demonstrating respectful behavior.  
 
An enrollment form is attached to this letter, and additional forms are available at New Haven 
Elementary School, New Haven Middle School and Franklin County R-II. In order to plan 
accordingly and serve our students in the best possible way, we need your forms. 
Please return your form to the school office by Thursday, April 28. Enrollment forms 
received after April 28 may not accepted. Details regarding the summer school session will 
follow once your child is enrolled. 
 
Bring your friends! Summer Adventure students do NOT need to live in the New Haven 
School District. This year’s summer school season promises to be an adventure! We’re 
looking forward to a fun-filled month of learning and discovery!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kasi Meyer 
New Haven Elementary Principal 
573-237-2141 


